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Safer Schools App launch for parents 

We are delighted to let you know that Archbishop Temple School is now set 
up on the Safer Schools app and you as parents of children at Archbishop 
Temple Schools are now able to start using it now! 

What is the App? 

Simply put, the Safer Schools app has been designed to make our community 
safer online. 

Through online safeguarding advice tailored to roles, you receive access to 
information such as safety settings, online risks, social media advice and 
blocking and reporting. Empowering you as parents to help protect your 
children. 

Use the QR codes below or visit Google Play or the App Store to download the 
App 

     

 

   

Pin code for access  

To be able to access the Safer Schools App as a parent and access the content applicable to you please launch the 

App upon download and enter the school name Archbishop Temple School followed by the pin code 7675. 

Additional resources 

There is a wealth of information already on Firefly for both pupils and parents to help gain advice and information on 

many topics. Please visit https://archbishoptemple.fireflycloud.net/ict-and-computing/online-safety for access to all 

of the resources. 

Further support 

Mrs McLean is available on email at h.mclean@archbishoptemple.com for further help and advice should you 

require any assistance outside of school. 

Fake News 

It is extremely important 
that when viewing news 
that respectable and 
trustworthy resources are 
used. 
 
For news updates websites 
such as 
www.bbc.co.uk/news  
www.theguardian.com  
would be a good place to 
start. 
It is always good to check 
the information on a 
number of sources to 
ensure factual 
representation. 
 
Beware news on social 
media platforms, this is 
often where fake news 
articles surface and clicks 
onto them will facilitate 
other fake news being 
pushed to your stream. 
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